
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO:  Board of Directors DATE:  January 6, 2023 

 

FROM: General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) Update on Regional 

Network Management (RNM) 
 

At the November 17, 2022 BART Board Meeting, BART staff presented an update on regional 

transit coordination activities, with a specific focus on the MTC-led effort to improve the transit 

customer experience with establishment of Regional Network Management (RNM). 

 

As follow-up, at the January 12, 2023 BART Board meeting, the Board will receive a 

presentation from MTC Executive Director Therese McMillan and Deputy Executive Director 

for Policy Alix Bockelman on a recommended RNM short/near-term framework. This 

recommendation is the outcome of the RNM Business Case process, one of the actions outlined 

in the Transit Transformation Action Plan approved by the MTC Commission in 2021. 

 

This item is an information item for the BART Board, and the MTC Commission is expected to 

take action on the recommendation in February 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning & Development Officer, 

at (510) 287-4794.  

 

 

 

    ______________________________ 

Robert M. Powers 

 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 Deputy General Manager 

 Executive Staff 
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